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Dear Valued Members,                                      
 
RE: MAJOR RENOVATION WORKS IN SERANGOON GARDENS COUNTRY CLUB 
 
We are pleased to inform all members that the Management will be carrying out the following major 
renovations works in the Club as appended in the Table below.  These works are necessary to upkeep the 
Club to the highest standard possible and safe for members to enjoy. 
 

Description of Works 
 

Projected Time Line / Remarks 

(a) Additions & Alteration Works to the Male & 
Female Changing Rooms at Palm Wing 
 

• 18 September 2023 to 31 December 2023 

(b) External & Internal Painting Works at 
Heliconia Wing, Clubhouse, New Wing & 
Palm Wing. 

(c) Roof Repair & Roof Boards replacement at 
Heliconia Wing & New Wing. 
 

• 1 September 2023 to 31 December 2023 

(d) Roof Re-waterproofing Works at Palm 
Wing. 
 

• 1 September 2023 to 31 October 2023 

(e) Replacement of two (02) numbers of façade 
signage & two (02) numbers of neon sign to 
LED lighted signage at Heliconia Wing, New 
Wing & Palm Wing. 
 

• 1 October 2023 to 31 October 2023. 

 

• During the renovation works, safety hoardings & barricades, scaffoldings and boom lifts, open top 
skid-tanks, construction materials & equipment will be deployed in the Club, and certain level of noise 
and dusts will be expected (will be controlled to minimize discomfort). 

 

• Whilst all care will be undertaken to ensure the work / construction areas are properly barricaded / 
hoarded for general public safety, we would like to advise members to stay away from the said areas 
for added safeguard. 

 

• We seek members kind patience and understanding and our apologies first for the anticipated 
inconvenience that will be caused by the said works. 

 
Temporary Portable Shower cum Toilet Cubicles 
 
In addition, during the closure of the Male & Female Changing Rooms, eight (08) numbers of portable shower 
cum toilet cubicles will be provided and deployed at the side of the Palm Wing Building for swimmers to use.  
The Squash Courts, Gymnasium and Aerobic Room will remain open. Please refer to the location map for 
directions on accessing the mentioned facilities area. 
  
 
Once again, thank you for your kind patience and understanding for the inconvenience caused. 
 
 
The Management 
31 August 2023 




